

St George's Court, 1 Albion Street, Birmingham, B1 3AA

0121 729 7220 • enquiry@corejewelleryquarter.academy

Headteacher: Jamie Barton

y @COREJQAcademy @COREeducate ⊚@corejqacademy

19 December 2023

## End / Beginning of Term Arrangements

Dear Parent / Carer

As we near the end of term I would like to inform you of our end/beginning of term arrangements.

The Autumn 2023 Term will finish on **Friday 22<sup>nd</sup> December 2023 at 12:30** to all students. Students eligible for free school meals will have the opportunity to collect a cold 'grab and go' lunch before leaving the site should they choose to do so.

The Spring 2024 Term will commence on Monday 8<sup>th</sup> January 2024, and this is a Staff Training Day, so students are not expected to attend. All students will be expected to return to school on **Tuesday 9<sup>th</sup> January 2024** at the usual time, between 08:15 and 08:30. Students will be expected to attend in <u>full school uniform</u> and be ready for learning.

Please note that Jewellery Quarter Academy and its staff will be fully shut down over the Christmas period. If you need support during this time, please see the 'safeguarding' section in the end of term newsletter, otherwise we will respond in the new year.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank every student and their families for their commitment and support to the CORE values at Jewellery Quarter Academy.

Wishing you all a very relaxing, safe, and enjoyable break over the festive period.

Yours sincerely

Dimple Chudasama

Deputy Headteacher

